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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Nursery trip to Tesco Wednesday 14th December 2022 

       

On Wednesday 14th December, children in the Nursery class will visit Tesco supermarket, in 

Woolwich. The visit will enhance the children’s communication and language skills, increase 

their understanding of the wider community and support their understanding about helping 

others. The children will buy some items that we will donate to our local food bank/shelter.  

 

We will catch the bus to Woolwich, where we will then take a short walk to Tesco 

supermarket. We will leave school at approximately 9.30 am, and will return to school by 

the end of the Nursery session at 11.30 am. If preferred, children can be taken home by 

their adult at the end of the visit, instead of returning to nursery. It is essential that all 

children have a parent or carer to accompany them on the trip and that they arrive on time 

to Nursery at 8.50 am. 

 

Please ensure that your child wears suitable clothes and footwear for the trip, also if you 

bring any snacks for your child please can you ensure they are healthy choices. 

 

Please login to your Arbor account to give consent and confirm whether your child will 

attend the trip with a responsible adult by Wednesday 30th November.  

                                                                

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mr Harracksingh 

 

 


